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time it must be remomberod that the Domestic Field may
rightly be regarded as u Foreign Field, inasmuch as it is

entirely outside our own " Domus " or Diocese, and it cer-

tainly has paramount claims upon our attention. The
Committee therefore trust that, in response to this year's

Ascensiontide appeal, there will be a very largt? increase in

contributions towards the Domestic Fund oi' the Missionary

Board. It is desirable of course that as much special assist-

ance as possible should continue to be ottered to Algoma,

especially since its Bishop has been chosen from, and is so

highly esteemed, in this Diocese; but, beyond this, our

prayers should ever be going up before God for His blessing

on the work that is being done throughout the Domestic

and Foreign Fields, and our alms should be more and more

concentrated upon the Domestic Field.

The Committee have again the pleasure of drawing at-

tention to the Report of the Woman's Auxiliary of their

work for the year ending May 20th 1897.

This report is appended, p. 247.

Quebec, 2nd December 1897.

A. H. Quebec.
George Lampson,

Hon. Sec'y-Treasurer.
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